
August 2021Pepe Stream Bridge replacement

We’re working through options  
for the Pepe Stream Bridge 
We are working on a business case looking at 
replacement options for the Pepe Stream Bridge.  
This is expected to be complete by the end of 2021.

Here’s where we are at with the process
After initial feedback from the community and key 
stakeholders on what is important in a new bridge 
design, we now have three proposed bridge options.

These options, as well as possible intersection 
treatments at Pepe Road and State Highway 25 are 
being presented at a public open day.

This is another chance for the community to be involved 
in the design of the new bridge. There will also be a 
chance for the community to have their say on options 
for possible intersection treatments at the Pepe Road 
and State Highway 25 intersection. 

After this event, and once we have gathered all 
feedback, we will work through the final stages of the 
business case process. 

When can we expect to see a new bridge? 
Once the business case process is complete, we will be 
able to share the preferred option with the community. 
This is likely to be later this year.

Funding will then have to be approved before we can 
move into the design and then construction phases.  
We are committed to keeping the community well 
informed as we progress and encourage you to share 
this newsletter with anyone you think might be 
interested in signing up for our updates.

Contact us
Email: coromandel@nzta.govt.nz
Visit: www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/pepe-stream-bridge-replacement
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